Massachusetts RMV and AAA
offices closed March 16-17

All Massachusetts RMV and AAA offices that serve the public
are closed on Monday, 3/16 and Tuesday, 3/17. Scheduled road
tests are cancelled on these days also. Customers are asked to
use Mass.Gov/MyRMV for over 40 online transactions.

Additionally, all Class D, Class DM, ID cards, and Learner’s
Permits that have expired or are expiring between March 1,
2020 and April 30, 2020, will have a 60-day extension applied
to the current expiration date on the credential. Click here
for more information.
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